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Week at a glance is posted on our website weekly.  

Parking Safety Reminder: 

For those families who are dropping children off at daycare in the morning 

via the bus loop, please do not block the sidewalk. If you need to go into 

daycare please park your car on the road. Thank you in  advance for helping 

to keep all of our children safe. 

Games Club  Gr. 4-6 Social Jus4ce Club Gr. 5-6  

Grade 6 Intramurals  

Reminder to parents /guardians to please       

inform the school office of any changes with 

home address, phone numbers and email       

addresses.  Online Ordering Open 

Deadline to order for Hot Lunch is  

 Tuesday, January 23rd   

Hot Lunch will be on  

Friday, January 26th  

Grade 4 Intramurals  

No Classes on Monday, January 22nd  

2:00 Student Assembly 
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Munch a Lunch Hot Lunch  Hot lunch ordering Open - Hot Lunch will take place on Friday, January 26th.  

Deadline to order is Tuesday, January 23rd.  

From Parent Council 

The next Lord Roberts Parent Council meeting will take place on Wednesday, January 24th at 6:30pm in the school       
library.  More details to come closer to the date. Hope to see you there! 
 

Grade 6 Camp 
A heads-up that information will be sent to grade 6 families soon regarding winter and spring camp. 
 

How sick is too sick for school? 

Please see attached a poster from the Winnipeg School Division to help guide you when to keep your children home from 
school.  
 

City Winter Parking Bans 

City of Winnipeg residential parking ban starts Jan. 14 

 

Gr. 4 Swimming Counts Program  

Information was sent to Grade 4 families which are involved earlier this week.  
 

College Churchill High School Open House Please see attached information.  

 

Cold weather/indoor recess 

As temperatures drop, please make sure your children are dressed for the weather.  Students go outside 3 times daily 
unless the temperature reaches -26 (including windchill).  The school division follows the temperature at the Forks on the 
Government of Canada weather website.  You can access this directly by going to the Winnipeg School Division website 
and clicking on “current temp”.  
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Pow Wow Club  

École Riverview is inviting students to join an after school Pow Wow Club. Pow Wow is a celebration of indigenous       
culture and gathering for the purpose of dancing, singing, and honoring the traditions of the ancestors. Pow Wow Club is 
open to any student who is interested in learning about Indigenous culture and teachings  through traditional dance. The 
Pow Wow Club will run Wednesdays from January - June 3:30-5:00 at École Riverview School.  Please see attached   
permission slip. Please see attached letter with more detailed information. Hard copy permission slips can also be        
requested from the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


